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Rome 19 March 81

Dear Father tonergan -

thank you very much fdr your

letter and also for your readiness to collaborate

in the project of the volume 'Problemi e Prospettive

di Teologia dogmatical. I will write to the Editor

to send you also the offical sheet of engagement.

As I wrote in my last letter we are very glad to

see you among the collaborators of this book deqling

with a topic in what you are known as specialist.

Even if there will be only a restrained place to

introduce into the problem of unity and plurality

in dogmatic theology it will be a very help to those -

students and interested people - who want a basic in-

formation. If titre are questions or so I will give

all answers needed as soon as possible. Thank you

very much

sincerely Your s in Christ
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